
Dear Dr. Amal Yousef Tal, 

I hope you are doing well recently and thanks for the new submission.  We trust your 

recommendation and we would like to publish the article in the nearest edition of the journal.  

Could you please help to prepare the documents required as you did last time?  I look forward 

to your update. 

 

Thanks very much, 

Alexander Decker 
 
Dear Dr. Amal Yousef Al Tal, 

 

I am a member of the Editorial Board of the international publishing house, SPS Scholars' 

Press. 

 

While looking through the Al-Zaytoonah University's online repository, a reference to a 

work authored by you, named "The Effect of War and Displacement on Syrian Refugee 

Children in Terms of Increase Deviation and MHPSS: Afield Study at the Za'atri, Syrian 

Refugee Camp in Jordan" caught my attention. As an international publisher whose aim 

is to disseminate research to a global audience, we would be especially interested in 

publishing the above mentioned work in paperback form. 

 

I would greatly appreciate if you  could confirm your interest in receiving a brochure with 

details about our services. 

 

I am looking forward to hearing from you. 


